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Civilian Marksmanship Program (CMP), Bob Hull: 
 

We had 5 shooters in February and turned in $36.00 to the club. 
 
   

Cowboy, Brian Howard: 
 
Our March matches were held this past weekend, 3/1 & 3/2, Both days were cold and 
wet, we even had some snow on Saturday. 
 
Since Brian was at Winter Range in Arizona, and Derek had another commitment on 
Saturday, we had three fine cowboys step in for us. Contingent Fee McGee (Lance 
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Old Business: 
    
1. AED training:  Motion made to pay for two of the Monday crew to take the AED 

training on March 20th.  MSP 
 

2. Georgia has the information about the 


